**Subject:** 

FW: Email - Communication - Keith Pearson - Short Term Rentals - File CK 4350-71

From: Web NoReply

**Sent:** Tuesday, August 25, 2020 7:44 PM **To:** City Council < <u>City.Council@Saskatoon.ca</u>>

Subject: Email - Communication - Keith Pearson - Short Term Rentals - File CK 4350-71

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Tuesday, August 25, 2020 - 19:44

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Tuesday, August 25, 2020

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Keith

Last Name Pearson

Phone Number (306)

Email

Address 5th Avenue North

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code S7K

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Short term rentals

Meeting (if known) Aug 31 council

Comments

There has been a lot of discussion about short term rentals in the city. Some have described it as an alternative to hotels and some have said it will help the economically. Bottom line is money. If you have a short term rental, you can make up to three times what you would have with a regular rental. Also short term rentals will be allowed in more zones in the city than commercial rentals. So before you make any decision, ask yourself "do you want one next to you"

Attachments

The results of this submission may be viewed at: